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January 5, 2024  

 

Andrew Ginther 

Mayor 

City of Columbus  

90 W Broad St 

Columbus, OH 43215  

 

 

Mayor Ginther:  

 

This letter serves to formally notify your Administration that the Community Benefits Agreement 

Advisory Committee met on January 5, 2024 and voted unanimously to recommend the use of a 

Community Benefits Agreement for the Public Safety Campus (CIP Number: 330045-100000) 

project.  

 

The Committee voted against recommending a CBA on the Recreation and Parks Department’s Case 

Road Park Development and the Hoover Reservoir Amenities project. 

 

If you need additional details regarding the meeting, or the vote, please reach out to the Committee’s 

Administrative Coordinator – Kevin McCain at kbmccain@columbus.gov or (614) 645-5829 for that 

information.  

 

Thank you for considering the advice of, and working with, the Community Benefits Agreement 

Advisory Committee. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

   

 

Rob Dorans      Nana Watson 

Co-Chair of CBA Advisory Committee  Co-Chair of CBA Advisory Committee 
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